Winter Weather is Herel
Hello Familias!

We are gearing up for another New Hampshire winter!

We love taking our students outside whenever possible to get fresh
air, sunlight, and exercise! We take our students outside evary school day
when the weather is 20° or above and conditions are safe {ie not too icy
or slippery).

Please help your child be ready for our outside winter time at
Hampton Academy:

+ All students nead a winter coat, hat, and gloves or mittens. If you
need assistance with getting any of these necassary items, please
contact our school district’s social worker, Emily Fixler, at
efixler@sau¥0.org or by calling her at Hampton Academy at
(603)926-2000 extension 726. You can also contact the Hampton Fire
Department at (603)926-3316 about Operation Warm.

* Please LABEL LABEL LABEL everything!

+ Students are not allowed on the snow without waterproof winter
boots. For safety reasons, we do not allow students on icy surfaces.

+ Because our snack and recess break is only fifteen minutas long,
students do not have time to change info and out of snowpants -
please |leave these at home.

Tis the season for chapped lips and chapped hands! Students are
encouraged to have chapstick and hand lotion at school - names/initials
on tubes is a great ideal

Thank youl
Hampton Academy



